
   

 

The Cambridgeport School playground will be undergoing 
repair and renovation. You are invited to an open house on 
May 8, 2015 at 8:30 AM in the school library to view plans 
for the project and learn more about the anticipated project 
schedule. 

 

 

The project will entail replacement of some existing play structures in their current locations and re-
surfacing of play areas, and will include seating for parents, storage sheds with loose play parts, new 
fencing, trees, and landscaping improvements. The project is anticipated to occur over the summer or fall 
to streamline the construction and minimize inconvenience to students and neighbors.   

   
 
 

For more information, please contact Gary Chan at gchan@cambridgema.gov or (617) 349-4603, or visit 
the project page on the Cambridge Community Development Department website at:  
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/Parks/cambridgeportschoolplayground.aspx.  
 

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City will provide auxiliary aids 
and services, written materials in alternative format and responsible modifications in policies and 
procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities upon request. 
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